
Inside Look @  
Sacred Heart Academy Elementary 

Wednesday, May 19, 2021  
5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

 
 

 
  

 
 

• Be our guest – parents and students welcome! 

• Stop in at your convenience. 

• Meet our teachers and staff. 

• Take a tour and ask questions. 

• Learn about new family welcome scholarships and payment 
plans. 

• Discover the SHA 
Difference!  

 

Masks required and social 
distancing protocols will be 
followed. For questions, 
contact Mary Kay Reetz at 
mkreetz@sha.net or 
989.772.1457. 
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